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5th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday the 25th November, Rowan Class will be visiting Brighton as part of 
their geography topic, ‘Where in the World’.  
 
During this term, the children have been looking at features of where we live and 
will use our trip to Brighton to compare with the town of Petworth. During the visit, 
the children will have the opportunity to see some of Brighton’s famous 
landmarks. We will be walking along the seafront, up to Pavilion Gardens to have 
a picnic lunch, before walking back to the pier and heading home.  
 
We will leave school at 9am and be back at school for home time. The children 
will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. 
 
Please may the children wear school uniform, bring a coat and they may wear 
sensible shoes for walking around Brighton. It will most definitely be cold so 
please make sure children bring appropriate layers. 
 
This trip is weather dependant, and we will let you know closer to the time. 
 
We are asking for a £6 contribution to this trip, to cover transport costs. By 
paying this on MCAS, this will give permission for your child to attend this trip.  
 
Thank You. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Goldsmith  
Rowan Class Teacher 
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